
 

 

 

Pursuant to article 17 of the Regulation (EU) 596/2014 on market abuse and article 228 of the 

Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text of the 

Securities Market Act, Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. (“Prisa” or the “Company”) 

announces the following 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

The credit rating agencies Fitch and Standard & Poor’s today have assigned the Company a 

rating of “B” and “B-”, respectively, in both cases with a stable outlook. 

The relevant press release is enclosed. 

 

Madrid, September 28, 2018 

  



 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

PRISA obtains its credit rating from S&P and Fitch  

 

After the capital increase and the agreement reached with the bank creditors to 

refinance its debt, PRISA goes one step further in its financing transparency by 

obtaining the credit rating of the Group from two internationally recognized agencies. 

Such agencies assign a rating of “B” with a stable outlook (Fitch) and “B-” with a stable 

Outlook (S&P), ratings that are in line with the ones obtained by other companies in 

the same industry. 

These ratings are an acknowledgment of the significant improvement in the Group's 

financial situation, as well as the strength of its business. In addition, they increase 

PRISA's financial transparency in the capital markets. 

In their reports, said agencies highlight (i) the leading position of PRISA both in the 

educational business of K-12 and the media business, in Spain and Latin America; (ii) 

the notable reduction of its indebtedness throughout the year 2018, and (iii) the 

commitment of the management team to continue with the deleveraging policy 

announced publicly in the last presentation of the Group's results. 

 


